
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 8, 2025  
 
Subject: Sisler Grad 2025 Silent Auction Fundraiser  
 
 Dear Future Supporter,  
 
We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to invite you to support an 
exciting upcoming event - the Sisler Grad 2025 Fundraiser. This event will take place 
on Thursday, May 15th, from 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM at Boston Pizza Garden City.   
 
As part of the Sisler Grad 2025 celebrations, we are organizing a Silent Auction to raise 
funds for the graduation class. We are asking for your generous donation to help make 
this event a success. Your contribution will not only support the graduates but also 
showcase your business to a vibrant and engaged community.  
  
We would greatly appreciate donations of items such as gift certificates, products, 
services, or experiences that would be attractive to our attendees. Your involvement will 
be recognized at the event, and your support will play a key role in making this occasion 
special for the graduating class.   
 
If you would like to contribute, please contact Samantha Houzon at 
sammidhouzon@gmail.com to arrange either a pickup or drop-off of your donation.   
 
We are incredibly grateful for your consideration and support. We hope you will join us in 
making this a memorable night for the students, their families, and the community!   
Thank you in advance for your generosity. We look forward to hearing from you.   
 
Sincerely,   
 
Samantha Houzon   
Sisler Grad 2025 Parent Commitee  
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